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Date 7 July 2016 
 

Dear Colleagues 
 

Subject: Appointment of Vice-Chair of NCWG – outcome from NCWG Letter 02/2016 

NCWG Letter 02/2016 requested NCWG members to indicate whether they would be available to take up 
the role of NCWG Vice Chair, following the resignation of Mr Nick Webb. We received 18 responses, all 
negative.  

As stated in NCWG Letter 02/2016, Mr Mikko Hovi, representative of Finland, had already offered to fill 
the role of Vice Chair NCWG. Many of the responses to Letter 02/2016 commented that they support the 
appointment of Mikko to this role. 

Therefore, in accordance with statement in Letter 02/2016, Mr Mikko Hovi of the Finnish Transport 
Agency Hydrographic Office is now appointed Vice Chairman of the Nautical Cartography Working Group. 
I would like to take this opportunity, on behalf of the WG, to congratulate him on his appointment. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Jeff Wootton, 
Chair NCWG 
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